
Civic Association of Short Beach 
PO Box 2012 

Short Beach, CT 06405 
Notice of Executive Board Meeting – Agenda 

The regular meeting of the Executive Board of the Civic Association of Short Beach will be held  
on Monday, May 13, 2024, at 7:00 pm at the April meeting. 

Special Sanitation Committee Meeting---  At 6pm, in advance of the regular meeting of the 
CASB, there will be a meeting regarding the Water Quality Campaign of Short Beach.   
 

1. Final Review of the minutes of the April meeting. 

2. Report of the Treasurer 

3. Zoning Applications or actions taken by ZEO 

4. Unfinished Business:  

Wall of “thank you” on the website: suggestions for March/April? 

Andi Hallier, ZBA	 Report on hiring of Stenographer  
Update? 

Reports of the Committees: 

a.	 Fire & Police 

b. 	 Sanitation	  
	 Organization of Campaign to address water quality issues in Short Beach 
	 Public Outreach/Behavioral Change Campaign  
	 Waste containers attached to the doggie bag dispensers 
	 Ann Davis’ letter  

	  
Grant Application to  LIS Stewardship Fund---- Report 

	 Grant Application to Branford Community Foundation 
Other funding efforts 

c. 	 Parks & Beaches  
Pagano Park, Bluff, Bench  -- Report on maintenance 
Flag at Pardee, Fran Clark report 



 
	  

d.	 Traffic, Roads & Sidewalks 
	 Update to Short Beach Traffic Calming? News from Robin? 

	  

e.	 Communication Committee, Website---  
 
            Newsletter focus group.   
	 	 Organize committee for publication 

6. New Business 

Annual Meeting---- Planning 

The Annual Meeting will be at Orchard House on June 7, at 7:30pm  
	 	 Presentation--- health effects of leaf blowers—  Clarice Begemann and  
                       Adrian Corry 

Tristen Giovanelli from Dance Unlimited (Frankie DeCosta dances there) to discuss a 
memorial bench for Darce's daughter Bella to be put in Pardee Park 

Discussion of Memorandum of Understanding with the Branford Land Trust 
	 Request, Connie Smith 

 

Additional New business raised by the Executive Board and members of the community. 

All Executive Board members and members of the public are invited to attend. 




